M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT


MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON


BOARD MEMBERS
DATE:           MARCH 31, 2020
RE:                 CAMP GOODRIDGE 2020 PROGRAM USE/PAYMENT  
                             CONTRACT
The YMCA Camp Goodridge helps working families make permanent, safe and affordable summer arrangements for their children. Campers are broken into age groups and do age appropriate activities to learn and grow in a fun, positive environment.

Camp Goodridge is located on the Goodridge Elementary Campus between June 1 and July 31 and offers a variety of activities, guest speakers and field trips, 
I have attached a copy of the contract for your review.

I recommend the board approve the Contract, as presented
